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27th February 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
CLASS 3.2 - SCHOOLS LINKING PROJECT – 2ND MARCH 2017 
 
As you are aware, Thursday 2nd March 2017 is World Book Day and the children in Year 3 have been 
invited to come to school dressed as Celts.  This clashes with your children in Class 3.2 going on 
their Linking Schools Trip to Kala Sangam to meet with Killinghall Primary School.  As such children 
in Class 3.2 should be sent to school in normal school uniform, as they are representing the school 
in their work with Killinghall. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, and we aim to have our own World Book Day 
events in Class 3.2 later on this half term. 
 
Many thanks for your assistance. 
 
 
Mrs Egan, Mrs Humphreys, Mr Duncan 
Year 3 Teaching Team 
 


